
  

 

 StrongStart Health & Safety 
Protocol 

 

1. Families will wait at four clearly marked designated spots that are physically distanced outside of 
the building. They will line up and wait for the SS facilitator to greet and guide them to the SS 
Centre. The lineup times will be staggered from the school’s drop-off times to ensure physical 
distancing is possible. 
  

2. Adults will be required to maintain 2m physical distance, children will be able to interact with 
each other, but physical contact will be minimized 

  
3. SS Facilitators will greet with an attendance clipboard to mark-off the reserved/confirmed 

participants before they enter the room. SS Facilitators will ask participants if they have any 
symptoms related to COVID-19, awaiting COVID-19 test results, have travelled or had contact 
with people with Covid-19. This list will be provided to facilitators for easy reference. 

  
4. Strollers/Buggies will be parked on the designated spots outside or in the marked area of the 

classroom depending on the center, providing there is room inside. 
  

5.  SS Centers with no direct exterior door, facilitators will lead the participants to the SS Room 
following the direction of the arrows. When walking through the school hallways, and while in 
the center, adult or caregivers will be required to wear a mask, children will not. 

  
6. Upon entering the classroom there will be a handwashing/sanitizing station. With most centers 

having a sink, families can walk directly to the sink to wash hands, waiting at designated spots. 
 

7. All items that used will be washed and sanitized daily.  
 

8. We will not be able to provide snacks or food at this time. No outside food will be allowed in the 
center. Water, coffee and tea are allowed as long as they are in a spill proof container. 

 
9. Late arrivals will not be accepted due to the Health and Safety Screening protocol  
 


